
Cardinal Newman School Parents Association 

 

Dear Parent / Guardian 

There will be a Children’s Night at the Movies taking place on ​Friday, 9​​th November 2018 for all year                   

groups – Reception up to Year 6. The tickets will cost £4.00 per child, which will also include a drink and                     

snack.  

We will be showing Pixar’s ​‘Incredibles 2’​​, which is a PG certificate. We will be running two sessions​,                  

starting at 4.00pm-6.00pm (KS1) and 6.15-8.15pm (KS2) - siblings, however can come together and              

attend either session. ​​Children are welcome to come in their Onesies or Pyjamas and bring a small                 

pillow / cuddly toy should they wish. 

Tickets will be available to buy on Classlist from ​Friday 19th October​​.  

Your help needed too, please! 

We will need adult helpers for each session to manage the doors, oversee the children in the hall, serve                   
the drinks and snacks, sell tuck shop items and manage the children’s collection at the end. ​Please                 
indicate in the comments section when you purchase your ticket if you are able to help or email                  
pa@cardinalnewmanschool.co.uk. Please note that this event will not be able to take place if we do                
not have enough volunteers - Dad’s welcome also. 
 
More details will be provided closer to the date with regards to logistics on the night. 
 
Year 3 Class Reps 
 


